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2021 AGM Notice 

 

Dear BTA Members, 

 

This letter serves as the official notice of the Annual General Meeting for the Bahamas 
Triathlon Association.  This year will also be an election year for the five board members. 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions and safety this year the meeting will be held via Zoom on 
Wednesday, January 27th at 7:00 pm.  Nominations are due on Sunday, January 24th by 
midnight.  The nomination forms can be found on our website at 
http://www.bahamastriathlon.org/documents. 

The nominees will be sent out on Monday, January 25th to all BTA members so you can 
decide on whom to vote at the AGM.  If nominees want to add a resume or any 
information about themselves to be sent out, you are more than welcome to.  Please send 
nomination forms and information to secretary@bahamastriathlon.org. 

To vote at the AGM you must be a member of the BTA of the age of eighteen (18).  This 
means that current membership must be paid to date (2021).  Membership forms can be 
also found on the website at http://www.bahamastriathlon.org/documents.  

Membership fees can be paid directly to our account or can be paid with checks or cash.  
Payment along with the forms can be dropped off to Dorian Roach at John Bull Bay Street 
(424-8038) or Lori Roach (376-0062) if you live out West.   

Bank Details 
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Zoom Meeting 

The link for Zoom will be sent out on Monday, January 25th along with the nominees.  The 
voting will take place via Zoom and all votes will be anonymous, we will also have an 
official from the BOC to oversee the election process.  

 

Meeting Agenda 

The AGM agenda will also be sent out on Monday, January 25th along with some 
proposed constitutional changes to be voted on.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   _____________________ 

  Dorian Roach 

President Bahamas Triathlon Association 

 

 


